
Public Notice - Call for Proposal 

WSIPC RFP 20-01 
 

The Washington School Information Processing Cooperative (WSIPC) is now accepting vendor 

proposals for RFP 20-01. Proposed solutions, for Computer Hardware and Equipment, will 

address the software and technology needs of the K-12 educational community served by 

WSIPC. This includes educational entities primarily in Washington State, but could also include 

entities outside Washington State. WSIPC also serves Regional Educational Service Districts and 

associated Public Agencies. Any parties interested in responding must send, in writing, a letter of 

interest to the WSIPC Contracts Administrator at RFP2001@wsipc.org. The letter of interest must 

include vendor contact information. The RFP Bid Proposal is available for viewing on our website 

at www.wsipc.org. Sealed proposals from vendors must be received by August 31, 2020 at 3:00 

PM Pacific Time. Late responses will not be accepted. The Proposal public opening date is 

subject to change at WSIPC’s sole discretion. 
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